
 

 

August 25, 2017 

 
CRESTWOOD CASH 
 

 

Crestwood Preparatory College is pleased to announce the introduction of Crestwood 

Cash. Crestwood Cash is an online payment system that will replace and expand the use 

of Cashless schools. Families will not only be able to add funds for purchases in 

Cafeteria and Snacks in Maine Essentials, but also to make payments various trips and 

summer programs.  

 

To purchase these items you will simply go to the Crestwood store through the link on 

the main page of the school website, select your items and check out.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


